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Upcoming Dates 

• October 19th-23rd No school October Holiday Break 
• October 26th school resumes 
• October 29th Halloween Carnival 
• October 30th Free Dress Day (no uniform) 
• November 3rd New Parent Meeting 7:30 
• November 4th Parent Workshop at 7:30 am in Theater HS 360 

Topic – Homework, Balancing Technology, and Goal Setting for growth 
• November 10th LS Monthly Assembly - Effective Communicators 

Performances by 4A and 4B – New Location – HS 360 Theater at 7:15 am 
• November 11th Parent Workshop at 7:30 am in Theater HS 360 

Topic – Learn all about the early childhood program Pk2, Pk3, and Pk4 
 
LS Update 
Thank you for a wonderful quarter and for taking the time to attend our 
parent-teacher conferences.  A partnership between school and home 
is critical for your child’s success in school. 
 
If you were unable to attend the conferences on Friday but would like to 
set up a time please contact your child’s teacher directly.  They are 
always happy to meet and talk about your child’s progress.  The 
teachers handed out reports today so you can collect them in person 
from the teacher on Monday or they will be mailed home on Tuesday, 
November 26th. 
 
Happy October Holiday! 
We are now starting our week holiday break.  I hope you and your 
family enjoy some special time together.  I wish for you all to have a 
safe, healthy, and restful holiday.  Encourage your children to continue 
reading and writing. 
 
ASEP! 
Now is a great time to set up tutoring or other classes to help your child.  
There is also an opportunity to join Chinese Choir for KG-grade 5. 
Contact the ASEP office 02-7501-1201 


